
 
  
NEWS RELEASE 

Union Pacific Announces Big Boy No. 4014 July Trip 

between Denver and Cheyenne 

2022 Tour Will Celebrate Union Pacific’s 160th Anniversary 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OMAHA, Neb., July 15, 2022 – Union Pacific’s famed Big Boy No. 4014 will depart for a roundtrip 

tour between Cheyenne, Wyoming, and Denver, Colorado, July 28, 2022, and be on display July 29, 

2022, in the Mile High City. The tour honors Union Pacific’s 160th anniversary and the rich historical 

role railroads serve in America.  

Union Pacific planned a longer West Coast Steam Tour for Big Boy this summer, however, that tour 

will not occur this year in order for Union Pacific to focus its efforts on improving network fluidity and 

service to customers amid ongoing supply chain challenges.  

The Denver display day will be at Union Station and will include viewing of the Big Boy locomotive and 

access to the “Experience the Union Pacific” rail car, a multi-media walk-through exhibition that 

provides a glimpse of the past while telling the story of modern-day railroading. 

Big Boy will be on display and available for public viewing at Union Station on Friday, July 29, 

between 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. MDT. 

On July 30, 2022, the Union Pacific Museum will host a special passenger trip from Denver, Colorado 

to Cheyenne, Wyoming, pulled by the legendary No. 4014. This excursion is the annual gala 

fundraiser for the Union Pacific Museum, a nonprofit organization, and is a rare opportunity for the 

public to travel on this historic heritage equipment. Passengers must be 18 years or older to attend.  

“Both the communities of Denver and Cheyenne have a rich history that goes almost as far back to 

the foundation of Union Pacific Railroad,” said Scott Moore, senior vice president – Corporate 

Relations and chief administrative officer. “We are disappointed we cannot have our longer Big Boy 

tour this year but rekindling our great history with Denver and the Cheyenne Frontier Days Rodeo will 

give us an opportunity to share No. 4014 with the public in 2022.” 

Twenty-five Big Boy locomotives were built for Union Pacific to haul heavy freight during World War II 

and out of the eight that are still preserved, No. 4014 is the world’s only functioning Big Boy. It was 

delivered to Union Pacific in December 1941. 

ABOUT UNION PACIFIC 
 
Union Pacific (NYSE: UNP) delivers the goods families and businesses use every day with safe, 
reliable and efficient service. Operating in 23 western states, the company connects its customers and 
communities to the global economy. Trains are the most environmentally responsible way to move 
freight, helping Union Pacific protect future generations. More information about Union Pacific is 
available at www.up.com. 
 
Union Pacific Media Contact: Robynn Tysver at 402-544-6037 or rmtysver@up.com  
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